
 

 

 

 

 

 

COMPANY ANNOUNCEMENT 

Main Street Complex p.l.c. 

Information to the market: Re-opening of Main Street Complex 
 

Date of Announcement                        4 May 2020 

Reference No:                              18/2020 

In terms of Chapter 5 of the Listing Rules                           

 

QUOTE  
 
The Board of Directors of Main Street Complex p.l.c. hereby announces that further to the 

announcement issued by the Minister of Health and Superintendent of Public Health on the 1st of May, 

2020, to the effect that shopping malls are authorised to resume activity subject to strict adherence 

to specific measures and procedures, Main Street Complex re-opened its doors today the 4th of May, 

2020.  

In response to the said announcement, management proceeded with preparations over the weekend 

in order to ensure that all necessary mitigation measures are in place, and also carried out a thorough 

cleansing and sanitisation of the complex, particularly the common areas. Temperature measurement 

tools and sanitiser dispensers at all entry points and controls to limit the number of patrons 

permissible at any given time have been introduced. All outlet operators authorised to resume 

operations have been fully briefed by management as to the strict measures to be deployed in and 

around their respective outlets within the complex, including but not limitedly in respect of access 

controls, the compulsory use of protective masks and the application of social distancing measures. 

Such measures are to be maintained on a consistent basis with a view to safeguarding the health and 

wellbeing of patrons and staff. 

As per company announcement MSC15 published on the 16th of March, 2020 prior to the temporary 

closure of the complex, the Board of Directors will, with management’s support, continue to monitor 

the situation closely with a view to ensuring that all possible initiatives that could render the complex 

as safe as possible are taken in a timely and efficient manner.  

UNQUOTE  
 
By order of the Board. 

 
 
 
Dr Malcolm Falzon 
Company Secretary 


